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Police Investigate Homicide – Van Wert Street


GREENSBORO, NC (Oct. 17, 2024) – On this date, at approximately 12:48 a.m., Greensboro Police, Greensboro Fire, and Guilford County EMS responded to the 1600 block of Van Wert Street in reference to a shooting call. Upon their arrival, they located Shango Adams, 23, in a driveway with injuries consistent with a gunshot wound. He was declared dead at the scene.

Detectives and Forensic Investigators responded to investigate/process the scene.

This incident is being investigated as a homicide. Next of kin have been notified.

Details about any possible suspects or motive is not available at this time.

This is the city’s 34th homicide of 2024.

Anyone with information is asked to contact Greensboro/Guilford Crime Stoppers at 336-373-1000. Citizens can also download the mobile P3tips app for Apple or Android phones to submit a mobile tip, or go to P3tips.com to submit a web tip. All tips to Crime Stoppers are anonymous.
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